
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
           October 22, 2021 
  
Dear Forrestville Valley Families, 
 
It is hard to believe we are past the first quarter of the school year and are preparing for the upcoming 
holidays and possible inclement weather. Our priority continues to be educating our students while 
protecting the health and safety of students and staff. I want to thank you for your continued 
cooperation with this. Please note the upcoming calendar items:    
 

Wednesday, November 3rd    Early Dismissal (Curriculum Development) 
Tuesday, November 23rd     Full Day of Attendance 
Wednesday, November 24th – Friday, November 26th Thanksgiving Break    
Wednesday, December 1st     Early Dismissal (Curriculum Development) 
Friday, December 17th     Early Dismissal (Christmas Break) 
Monday, December 20th –  Sunday, January 2nd  Christmas Break  
Monday, January 3rd     School Resumes 

  
We will continue to use the Skylert Messaging System to communicate inclement weather updates as 
well as other important information. You will receive a district wide phone call and email at the 
telephone numbers and email addresses you provided during registration. Please check your Skyward 
account and confirm your phone numbers and email addresses are accurate and up to date. Please 
continue to visit the district website at www.fvdistrict221.org for the most up to date information. You 
can also find weather updates on the below local media stations: 
  

WREX TV—Channel 13  96.7 FM      92.1 FM 
WTVO TV—Channel 17  97.5 FM      93.7 FM 
WIFR TV—Channel 23  98.5 FM      1440/1570 AM 

 
Thank you again for your support and wishing you a safe and healthy holiday season ahead. 
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Smith 
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